End of Year 4th Grade Celebration

Dear Parents,
	We have planned our 4th grade End-of-Year party for Thursday, May 22 at 2:15 as a grade level outside on the playground.   We would like to have an ice cream bar set up, so they can enjoy a treat and time with their friends.  We could use some help serving the ice cream and toppings.  We also need toppings for the sundaes, as well as spoons and bowls.  If you could send in anything to help with our party it would be appreciated!
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chocolate chip cookies		whipped topping in a can
oreo cookies				gummy bears
ice cream sprinkles			chocolate syrup
strawberry syrup			caramel syrup
plastic spoons				disposable bowls

Thank you!
4th Grade Teachers


